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The CNCA bulletin is issued every 2 weeks.  If you’ve been forwarded this and would like to 

subscribe, please contact us at info@cnca.org.uk. 

 

 
 

At CNCA, we currently have a large quantity of blue surgical face masks.   
Although the restrictions and Covid-19 guidance have currently relaxed, who 

knows what the future may bring – it may be useful to some  extra.  You will need 
to come and collect them from us.   Please let us know ASAP if you’d like some: 

info@cnca.org.uk 

 

 

Winter Pressures Calls 
 

CNCA was involved in  a Winter Pressures Project running from early  
February to the end of March 2022. 

 

We worked with some of our smaller groups to make 500 telephone calls between us to elderly residents 
across the borough of Croydon.  The phone calls were one off checks to establish whether there was the po-
tential for intervention during the winter months.  We asked a series of questions in relation to them having 
access to their bank accounts, getting their shopping & prescriptions and managing their energy bills. If any 

queries or concerns arose from the calls, a referral was made to Croydon Adult Support for a follow up. 
 

We were assisted by South Croydon Day Centre for the Retired, Croham Hurst Good Neighbours, Sander-
stead Neighbourhood Care and Downsview Lunch Club.  We were delighted to be able to grant each of them 

money for their contribution to the project. 
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Please keep sharing your good news stories and any updates/issues   
info@cnca.org.uk 

 

 
 

CROYDON TRADING STANDARDS 
COMMUNITY ALERT 

 

Police Officer Scam Calls 

We have been notified that several residents have received 

calls from criminals pretending to be police officers asking for 

their personal and banking details.  
 

Police would NEVER ask for your bank details over the phone 

no matter what excuse is given.  
 

Please hang up on anyone calling and asking for personal and 

banking details over the phone. If you find you have given 

details out, please contact your bank and let them know.  

The most appropriate way to report a scam or a fraud is to fol-
low the advice on the Citizens Advice page which will tell you 
how to report it and who to report it to depending on what 
has happened: 
https://www.citizensadvice.org.uk/consumer/scams/reporting-a-scam/?
msclkid=80e9cebfa6be11ec94d0354ff63d22ee 

Whilst it will not stop all nuisance and scam calls, signing up to 
the Telephone Preference Register can reduce the number of 
cold calls and scam calls you might receive. Please go to the 
following link and register your numbers:www.tpsonline.org.uk 
 

Please remember to report to Action Fraud 0300 123 2040 if you 

have actually been the victim of a scam or call Citizens Advice Con-

sumer Helpline 0808 223 1133 if you require further advice. 

 

 

Sharing a cup of tea and a slice of cake is a 
fantastic way to bring people together. Time 
for a Cuppa week is 1st-8th May 2022 but 
you can host your event whenever you like.  
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